From: registrar

To:
Subject: EB-2021-0110 FW: Letter of Comment - uflight@shaw.ca
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 2:08:49 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 2:03 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Roman Sheremeta

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To whom it may concern:

With all these expensive excel numbers that hydro is dishing out, bottom line is what % increase are we asked to
agree with as consumers. If the budgeting is done correctly one would assume a %2.5 increase over a 3 year period,
the COVID plight should not be part of the equation. One does not ask for increases in budget because of a natural
disaster otherwise you would price yourself out of the market.

-- Attachment --





